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April 16, 2019

The Honorable Charles Johnson, Chair
Supreme Court Rules Committee
Temple of Justice
PO Box 40929

Olympia, WA 98504-0929

VIA EMAIL

Dear Justice Johnson;

The Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers (WACDL) supports
the suggested changes to CrR 3.1, CrRLJ 3.1, and JuCR 9.3 as recommended
by the Washington Defender Association (WDA). We support the reasoning in
WDA's October 15, 2018 letter addressed to you. Ensuring that funding requests
for experts be made ex-parte is essential to protecting a criminal defendant's
right to expert assistance as well as ensuring a fair trial.

Sincerely,

Is/

Emily Cause Chris Black
Court Rules Committee Co-Chair President

1511 Third Avenue

Ste 503

Seattle, WA 98101
(206) 623-1302

Fax (206) 623-4257
info@wacdl.org

wacdl.org



Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 10:01 AM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Attached: comments on proposed court rules

Attachments: Comments onCrR 3.1 & JuCR 9.3 (2019).pdf

From: Fred Rice [mallto:fred.rice(a)wacdl.org]

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 9:58 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Attached: comments on proposed court rules

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached Is a letter in regard to proposed changes to CrR 3.1 and JuCR 9.3. I'm submitting this on behalf of the

Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers.

Sincerely,

Fred Rice

Program Coordinator

Washington Association of Criminal Defense Lawyers
1511 3^'^ Ave Ste503

Seattle, WA 98101

P 206-623-1302

F 206-623-4257

www.wacdl.ore

Join us at our 2019 Annual Conference

The Art of Advocacy: Strategy, Tips, and Updates from our Ranks and Beyond

June 6-8 in Chelan

Get more info and register here.


